

State of South Carolina Office of the Governor

NIKKI R. HALEY GOVERNOR

1205 PENDLETON STREET COLUMBIA 29201

June 29, 2016

Mrs. Deborah Langley SWANA SC Palmetto Chapter Post Office Box 98 State Park, South Carolina 29147

Dear Mrs. Langley,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, thank you for your generous donation to the One SC Flood Relief Fund. The historic, thousand-year flood of such enormous magnitude tested our strength, our teamwork, and our resolve to face whatever challenges Mother Nature put before us. But with God's grace, South Carolinians showed the country what being one state, one people looks like.

Neighbors helping neighbors is the true meaning of good citizenship in action. By making such a substantial commitment, you have made a real difference to a South Carolina family hit by the flood. You may never know the individual names and faces of those you have helped, but know this: the One SC Fund has assisted over 800 homes to date, and we are just getting started.

With contributions like yours, we are buying materials for nonprofits to clean out toxic mold and mildew, replace washed out floors and drywall, and repair caved-in ceilings and roofs. Together, we are turning damaged, contaminated houses back into safe, livable homes. What the flood ruined, we will restore, and none of it could be possible without your heartfelt gift.

Thank you for doing what so many others could not - passing on your blessings and paying it forward. A thousand-year rainfall is not likely to hit our state again, but I know that we will come out better and stronger than we were before the flood because of kindnesses like yours.

You are a true friend to those in need, and I could not be more grateful that you are a part of Team South Carolina. God bless. rank Inah